
I support HB 2510 because an unlocked and loaded gun in a home is the single biggest predictor of death by suicide.  Additionally, 
each year nearly 350 children under the age of 18 children gain access to firearms and unintentionally shoot themselves or 
someone else. Please support HB 2510 to prevent unauthorized firearm access by children and other people who pose a risk to 
themselves or others. 


